November 8, 1999

Edward Leigh, MA, CHES
Edward Leigh Enterprises
P.O. Box 18819
Cleveland, OH 44118

Dear Ed,

Thank you for your fine performance at OSAE’s monthly luncheon meeting last
Friday. I heard very many favorable comments and judging by the audience’s
reaction and their willing participation, all had a great time. And, I even think

that many will use one of your clever ideas for jazzing up their own meetings!

Thanks again for sharing your poignant personal story. Your attitude and sense
of humor are a couple of your important assets right now. Enjoy the enclosed

pictures (thay're yours tn keep) ac 2 memento of vour npresentation Novembar 5,
Best wishes for continued success and I hope we can work together again soon!

Regards,

Mary Anne Kmapke, CAE
Executive Dirgctor

Enclosure




